
LETTING YOU KNOW 
 

The Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) is interested in maintaining close communications with industry.  
This newsletter highlights subjects that we believe will be of interest to you. 
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IDOT Division of 
Aeronautics 
Federal-Aid 
Contracts – New 
Requirement for 
Federal Aviation 
Administration 
(FAA) Buy 
American 
Preference 

 

New FAA Buy American Preference provisions apply to all IDOT Division of 
Aeronautics federal-aid contracts.  Failure to submit a “Certification of 
Compliance with FAA Buy American Preference – Construction Projects” form 
in accordance with the bidding procedures set forth in the proposal document 
(Appendix A4 BUY AMERICAN PREFERENCE) will result in the bid being 
declared non-responsive.  The following is from the proposal document 
(Appendix A4 BUY AMERICAN PREFERENCE). 

The bidder shall submit the completed and signed “Certification of Compliance 
with FAA Buy American Preference – Construction Projects” form with the 
bid.  The required form must be uploaded in the “Miscellaneous Documents” 
area as a single .pdf file in the “Integrated Contractor Exchange (iCX)” 
application within the Department’s “EBids System”. 

The Department will not accept the form if it does not meet the bidding 
procedures set forth herein and the bid will be declared non-responsive.  In the 
event the bid is declared non-responsive, the Department may elect to cause the 
forfeiture of the penal sum of the bidder’s proposal guaranty and may deny 
authorization to bid the project if re-advertised for bids. 

 
STAY INFORMED! 
 

 

Keep in touch with your representative on the IDOT/Industry Policy 
Committee and the IDOT/Industry Joint Co-op Committee. 

 


